
Coming in July . . . 
 

Are you dreading filling out 
countless forms for next year’s 
Registration Packets?  
 

If you are, we have some good news. 

 
 

Introducing ONLINE PRE-REGISTRATION! 
Available at all Secondary Schools 

Online Pre-Registration will open for West Covina High School on July 14th  at 11:00 AM.  

Parents and/or students will be able to review and complete school forms easily through our 
new online system. Gone are the days of endless repetitive forms. Once entered, your 
information will be saved and easily updated (including sibling registration).  Look for a letter 
in July explaining step-by-step directions with your child’s specific log-in information. 




